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Roma to Brisbane Access Arrangement 2012–17 

Queuing teleconference meeting record  
This document is not a transcript. It is based on notes of the discussion taken by AER 
staff and is not a verbatim account. Given the nature of the document, not all 
comments made during the meeting are included 

1.1.1 Background 

The Australian Energy Regulator (AER) facilitated a teleconference on 22 June 2012 to 
discuss the revised queuing requirements for the Roma to Brisbane Pipeline Gas 
Transmission System (RBP). More information can be found at 

http://www.aer.gov.au/node/5197. 

1.1.2 Attendees 

The RBP service provider APT Petroleum Pipelines Pty Limited (APTPPL) hosted the 
workshop in cooperation with the AER. Representatives from the following organisations 
participated: 

 Origin Energy 

 Stanwell. 

1.1.3 Topics discussed during the teleconference 

Existing capacity—first-come-first-served with a deposit to enter the queue 

 Queue sitting—in the queue and during negotiations  

 Capacity hoarding 

 Proposed deposit to enter the queue 

 the magnitude of the deposit 

 circumstances in which the deposit should be refundable 

 Senior management involvement in a user’s queuing decisions 

 How the existing capacity queue should function during the transitional period 

Developable capacity—open season 

 The role of a queue and an order of priority. 

http://www.aer.gov.au/node/5197
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